Northern Nevada Breastfeeding Coalition   October 3rd, 2023

· Katie Radoff-President
· Desaree Wroblewski- Secretary
· Jennifer Campbell-Vice President
· Jennifer Delaney -Treasurer
· Elsa Sanchez

· Tori Diego

· Becca Singleton
· Tasha Cadwallader
· Jessica White

· Theresa Simco

· Ivonne Silis
· Cheoree Baroni

· Jemmae
· Milagro Guardado-UNR
· Samantha Marie

· Kelly-Physical therapist; Guest Speaker
Treasurer’s Report:

$15, 000.00 in bank account.

Liquid Gold/5k event-$74.00 in raffle tickets sales. They were $1.00 each. Registration on day of race brought in $1,025.00. 

All paperwork is up to date with the Secretary of State-501c3. Application made to reapply for tax exemption in 2024.
Planning an event for Fall of 2024. Venue, speakers, and accreditation will need be planned. Probably should put together a task force or committee.
Tori Diego gave an update on the recent Symposium hosted by the NVMCH.org Nevada Statewide Maternal and Child Health Coalition. It was held in hybrid format and 60 out of the 120 registered did attend. Next years symposium will be held in Las Vegas.
Kelley Urionaguena PT/DPT gave a presentation on “Physical Therapy To Support The Breastfeeding Journey”.
Christmas party to be planned out the evening od coalition meeting, December 5th. Katie will reach out to the Biggest Little Baby to see if we can use their space again and then we can have it catered. Last year was catered courtesy of Wild Apricot.
Next month will be nominations for any vacant seats, voting at December’s meeting. 
No journal club this month as Pam Warren is out of town.
